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Dallas Baptist University is pleased to announce the re-
signing of an articulation agreement with the Dallas 
County Community College District.  The agreement 

formalizes the academic relationship between DBU and the 
seven colleges that comprise the DCCCD, allowing students 
from DCCCD schools to transfer credit hours to DBU in 
order to obtain their bachelor’s degree.
 “DBU and the DCCCD have had a wonderful relationship 
throughout the years,” explained DBU Provost Dr. Gail 
Linam.  “This latest agreement sets forth the terms and 
conditions for students to transfer course credit from DCCCD 
to DBU in order to further facilitate and improve the transfer 
process. The agreement ensures the commitment of both 
institutions to exchange only the most current and accurate 
information.”
 “The Dallas County Community College District and 
Dallas Baptist University have enjoyed a strong partnership 
throughout the tenure of Dr. Gary Cook,” explained Dr. 
Wright Lassiter, DCCCD Chancellor.  “DBU is one of thirty-
eight colleges and universities that we have articulation and 
transfer agreements with, and I am pleased that DBU is also 
one of twenty-four senior institutions that offers transfer 
scholarships to our graduates.   It is an honor for me to join 
with Dr. Gary Cook in updating our long-standing agreement 
and also furthering our cooperative relationship.”
 Dr. Lassiter has participated in various DBU special 
events over the years and serves as both a distinguished 

adjunct professor and a member of the DBU Board of 
Trustees.
 “DBU is especially fortunate to sign this agreement with 
DCCCD’s Chancellor, Dr. Wright Lassiter, who is so highly 
respected in the field of higher education and a long-time 
friend of DBU,” said Dr. Gary Cook.  “We are so grateful 
to have this relationship with the DCCCD and to be able to 
assist their students in achieving their academic goals.”

DBU President Dr. Gary Cook (left) and DCCCD Chancellor Dr. Wright 
Lassiter jointly signing the agreement.

The Dallas Baptist University Women’s Auxiliary 
Board recently held its annual Yellow Ribbon 
Luncheon to kick-off the new school year.  

Candice Wright, executive director of the WAB, opened 
the luncheon with a Prayer of Thanksgiving, and Sally 
Nation, WAB president, greeted those in attendance.  
Ann Kelley and Phyllis Tresnicky, co-chairs of the 
luncheon, provided introductions, followed by special 
greetings from Dr. Gary Cook, DBU president.
 The event proved to be especially meaningful as 
recognition was given to the dedication of the new 
Orville and Esther Beth Rogers Prayer Ministry office 
suite, located in Pilgrim Chapel.
 Serving along with Ann Kelley and Phyllis Tresnicky 
on the Yellow Ribbon Luncheon Committee were: Joyce 
Andres, Kathryn Andres, Allison Arnold, Janet Bracken, 
Christy Gandy, Leigh Gettman-Allen, Natalie Owens 
and Betty Rush.

(from left to right) Ann Kelley (co-chair of the luncheon), Sally Nation 
(WAB president), Sheila Cook (wife of DBU president), and Phyllis 
Tresnicky (co-chair of the luncheon).


